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Dear Gull Lake Community Schools Families and Staff, 

For those of you who are new to our District website, I want to direct your 

attention to the “Fall 2021 FAQ” tab located below this newsletter link on our 

website landing page. This is where you will find all our updates and 

information throughout the summer. You can email your question to us and 

have the appropriate staff specialist give you the answer! 

Our Capital Bond Project is coming along nicely this summer! As you drive along 

M-89 and 40th Street, you can see the many improvements being made. Our 

plans incorporate increased traffic safety, improved air quality and upgraded 

security as envisioned through the original bond process. The teaching and 

learning spaces are spacious and inspiring with lots of natural light and 

aesthetic appeal. The new Gull Lake Center for the Fine Arts stands high against 

the skyline and reminds us that we will soon be gathering for instrumental and 

vocal performances, plays and theater productions! 

The District is deeply engaged in the Strategic Planning Process and has been 

carefully working through the input you provided during our Spring survey. We 

are fortunate to have such active and engaged students and families and value 

the experiences you share with us in our goal setting process.  

We will continue updating you on Fridays throughout the rest of the summer. 

Have a great weekend! 

Best regards, 

 

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent 

Gull Lake Community Schools 

 

Announcements 

 
Meet Up & Eat Up 

Every Wednesday 
 (7-day meal pack)  

 
Haven Church 

10 – 11 am 
 

GLHS 
11:15 am – 12:30 pm 

 
First Day of School 
Mon. August 30th 

(Full Day) 
 

 
 


